
 
 

  
 

 

Noho Shuttle Pilot Program & Title VI Analysis 
VIRTUAL 

PUBLIC HEARING 
 

 
 

Tuesday, April 23, 2024 
6:30 PM – 7:00 PM 

 
Join Zoom Meeting: 

https://us06web.zoom.us/j/87941103504?pwd=8Ks7ST8mg3yyrB0JejNzuUeibHf4E8.1 
 

Zoom Meeting ID: 879 4110 3504 
Passcode: 224982 

 
PVTA seeks your comments on Pilot Program! 

 
The Noho Shuttle Pilot Program will replace both the Noho Senior Shuttle and the Survival 

Center Shuttle. Service will begin on May 1, 2024 and operate Monday-Friday from 
9:00 AM to 5:00 PM. The Noho Shuttle will provide: 

 Door to Door service for riders to access shopping, medical appointments, employment, and 
buses to points outside Northampton.  

 Same day service with 2-hour notice (subject to availability). 
 Door to door service throughout Northampton. 
 Fares matching fixed route service, $1.50 regular fare, $0.75 with a valid PVTA E/D ID.  
 All Northampton residents may use the service regardless of age or disability status.  

 
Spanish language translation provided. Signing and interpretation for hearing and visual 

disabilities is available. Contact Zoraida at 413-732-6248 x2237 or Zbonet@pvta.com at least 
7-days before hearing date to arrange. 

 
 

 

 

For more information:     www.pvta.com    or   (413) 781-7882 

Notice Posted 3/28/2024 
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